Winslow Residential Hall, Inc.

600 N. Alfred Avenue, Winslow, Arizona 86047
Telephone: (928) 289-2379 / 4488 Fax: (928) 289-2821

Parent Share — May 09, 2019

Parents / Guardians,

Greetings. First of all, we’ve all enjoyed the school year with your child(ren) in attendance at the residential hall. As we
come to close out another school year, we would like to share some upcoming events and information.

We now have enrollment packets available for any student who will be returning next school year. Packets will be at the
front desk or the residential advisor office. All security deposits will be refunded at the end of the school year however,
deductions will be made if there are damages, lost key, or padlock. If your mailing address has changed, please notify the
front receptionist and allow at least 4 weeks for the deposit to be refunded. As a reminder, all students must make a
proper withdrawal from their room, otherwise the security deposit will be forfeited. The final move-out inspections must
be completed by the parent or guardian of the child. '

~ Student orientation(s) date(s) and time(s) will be made available on the WRHI website at www.wrhinc.org

The Senior class will be allowed to stay in the residential hall for their graduation practice during their last week. We ask
each parent to speak to their child on continuing to hold themselves accountable during this time.

The Senior class banquet is set for May 16™ @ 5:30pm. Each senior student is allowed to have (2) guests for the banquet
due to the limitations of food that will be prepared.

May 10 — Bus Run

May 12 — Bus Run

May 17 — Bus Run

May 19 — Final Bus Run

May 22 — Senior Class Graduation

May 23 — Last Day of School — We will close WRHI at 6:00 pm, please plan accordingly on having your child(ren) moved out
of their rooms by this day. Enjoy your summer!

We would like to thank all the volunteers, participants, and assistance given for this year’s Corn Is Life relay run. It has
been another successful event. Thank you.

It has been an honor and pleasure to have served you this year. Have a great summer and we will see you all soon. Thank-
you students, parents, and guardians.

If you have any questions or concerns, | can be reached at 928-289-4488 ext. 108 or WRHI cell: 928-386-1391.
Have a great summer!

Respectfully,

Calvin Chee
WRHI Homeliving Manager




